
Key Dates for 2021

Friday, June 4th
Pro-D Day

Wednesday, June 9th
PAC Meeting

Wednesday, June 16th
School Talent Show

Friday, June 18th
Sports Day

Tuesday, June 29th
Last Day of School!
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Asian Heritage Month Bulletin Board Project
Our kids have been lucky to see the month-long bulletin board 
building project that aligned with Asian Heritage Month. Saya 
(Mr. Eugene’s student teacher) spoke at the May PAC meeting and 
shared with us what she had been working on. Here are a few 
photos of this wonderful project.  Thank you Saya!

Mabel’s Labels
Mabel’s Labels has exciting 
new products including plant 
and garden markers, sports 
equipment labels, safety 
products and household labels. 

Visit https://mabelslabels.ca/
en_CA/fundraising/support/, 
pick “Eastview Elementary” in 
the search box and earn 20% of 
your purchase for our school. 



We Need You!

We have a few roles that need to be filled on the PAC Exec board next year.  

Any questions regarding the positions please email us at pac.eastview@gmail.com or send us a 
message on FB or Instagram!

NEWSLETTER COORDINATOR 
This is a great position if you are new to the PAC!  As the newsletter coordinator you will gather write-
ups from Exec Board members for upcoming events and fundraisers.  Once you have the articles you 
will do a final edit on the verbiage and then send off to our Graphic Designer.

DPAC/FOS REPRESENTATIVES
You would attend DPAC or FOS meetings and vote on behalf of Eastview.  Once a month at our 
school PAC meeting you would report on any matters relating to the DPAC or FOS and circulate any 
publications from the DPAC or FOS.

June 9th: Last PAC Meeting of the Year!
Please join us for our last PAC meeting via Zoom on  
Wednesday, June 9th at 7pm.  We will be  
confirming the board rolls for next year,  
discussing plans for next year and as always  
getting a great Admin update from Mr. Chan  
and Mrs. Mey! Please email pac.eastview@gmail.com 
 for the zoom link!

Emergency Preparedness for our School!
The brand new bookbags filled with emergency supplies have all been 
filled, dropped off, and distributed to the classrooms!

Created by Kids
Did you know that you can still 
place an order?

Just visit https://shop.
photoexpressions.ca and 
enter the access code for 
EVWE2020 to place your 
order. 

If you placed an initial order, 
your artwork is still on file. 
Just go ahead and place 
another order. We can ship to 
your home or you can pick up 
for free at our Port Coquitlam 
location.

If not, you can scan your 
artwork in colour at 300dpi 
resolution, and email to art@
createdbykids.ca, with your 
school name and student 
name in the subject line, then 
place your order here!


